
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Pear Tree
Date: 21 July 2022 11:21:11

FYI
 

From:  
Sent: 21 July 2022 10:28
To: 

Subject: Pear Tree
 
Just spoke to  area manager at CI        The statement below from  is
inaccurate.   They are not supportive of their action.     spoke to  last night    
 
 
 
Please be aware that the Care Inspectorate is fully supportive of our decision taken in the case of

, our learning and care environment is not at all suitable and is impacting on
the wellbeing of  as well as all the other children we care for every day. This
was an informed decision we made and I informed the parents of yesterday.
 
 

Principal Officer, School Admissions and Planning
Education Business Unit
John Muir House
Haddington
EH41  3HA
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